
HR Valentin Inzko Meets Stefano Sannino

High Representative Valentin Inzko met with the Director-General for Enlargement at the European Commission, Stefano Sanino, in
Sarajevo today for an exchange of views on the current situation in Bosnia and Herzegovina. The High Representative in particular
underlined his  excellent  cooperation with the European Union Special  Representative in  Bosnia  and Herzegovina.  “I  am confident
that international community partners will continue to work hand in hand to assist BiH in fully implementing the Dayton Peace
Agreement and making progress on its way towards Euro-Atlantic integration”, Inzko said.
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